
Central New York Joint Apprenticeship and Training Committee 
~ NEcA:' for the Electrical Industry 

July 10, 2012 

The Central New York Joint Apprenticeship and Training Committee 
would like to express its appreciation towards NYSERDA for the opportunities 
they have granted us with educating the electrical industry. With the financial 
support granted to the CNYJATC from NYSERDA, we have been able to 
successfully educate and train a strong workforce of electricians with current and 
green technologies to better serve our customer's needs. As the Assistant Training 
Director of the CNYJATC, I am requesting that you continue the funding for 
NYSERDA' s Workforce Development Training Programs. They have been a great 
help in assisting our educational needs, and we look forward to future endeavors 
with them. Thank you for your attention in this matter 

Sincerely, . 

9#Yc/t'~' 
Jeff DeSocio 
Assistant Training Director 

Sponsored by the 
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers local 43 & Central New York Chapter NECA 

4566 Waterhouse Road Clay, NY 13041 Phone: (315) 546-0221 Fax: (315) 546-0231 
Wltw. clTy/atc. org 


